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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Public Right-of-Way in front of 461 Sandy Valley Road 

 

The WESTWOOD TREE WARDEN will hold a public hearing in conjunction with the WESTWOOD 

PLANNING BOARD on Tuesday, August 9, 2022 at 7:00 pm in the Champagne Meeting Room within 

the Carby Street Municipal Office Building, 50 Carby Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding 

an application filed by the Town of Westwood Department of Public Works requesting permission for the 

removal of a dead or dying  20 - inch (20” ) White Oak tree located within the public right-of-way of Sandy 

Valley Road in front of 461 Sandy Valley Road for safety reasons.  Application filed pursuant to Westwood 

Planning Board Scenic Road Rules & Regulations and M.G.L. Chapter 40 Section 15C [Scenic Roads Law].  

 

Land affected:  Public right-of-way in front of 461 Sandy Valley Road, also known as Assessor’s Map 15, 

Lot 010. The tree proposed for removal has been tagged with a ribbon and a copy of this hearing notice has 

been placed on the tree.   

 

Plans and application are available for viewing on the Town’s website under “Current Applications Link” 

for the Planning Board at www.westwoodpermit.org.   Interested persons are encouraged to attend the 

public hearing via Zoom to make their views known.    

 

You may send written comments by email to jcharbonneau@townhall.westwood.ma.us at least three (3) 

business days in advance to allow time for receipt and  distribution.    

 

Should the Governor or State Legislature extend the Executive Order suspending certain provisions of 

the Open Meeting Law (MGL C. 30A, §18) allowing for remote meeting participation beyond the current 

expiration date of July 15, 2022, this public hearing will instead be held remotely via Zoom.  In such 

case, the Town website will be updated to include a updated meeting agenda and Zoom information will 

be provided on Town’s calendar on the homepage at: https://www.townhall.westwood.ma.us/. 
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